
OSHClub News 
Before School / After School Care Program  
 

TERM 4 NOV - DEC - Outside of School Hours Care 

Hello to the parents and carers of our Newington Wyvern House OSHClubers  

 
Bookings and Holiday Program Reminders: 
 
Bookings are now open for 2015; parents already on a regular booking, please note that you will 
be required to re-book your child into any BSC/ASC sessions if you wish to attend for the New 
Year, these bookings also need to be applied for term-to-term. We will also be holding a 
December Holiday Program at Wyvern House, however, we will not be operating during 
January; please feel free to utilize our other OSHClub services (refer to oshclub website for all 
sites), Trinity & Fort Street are our closest centers. Please feel free to speak to the onsite 
coordinator should you have any inquiries! 
 
OSHClub ‘Reward’ Party: 
 
The boys have been working exceptionally hard this term to not only follow our expectations, 
but also build toward establishing new friendships and engaging with each other in a 
cooperative, friendly and fair manner. Of an afternoon, the boys have been successfully 
participating in a range of team-building activities, taking the initiative to assist in maintaining a 
presentable and sustainable center, as well as looking out for each other’s wellbeing…  
 
Each day, if the boys are making the right decisions they are awarded with a marble; the aim 
was to fill up the marble jar by the end of the term (which they are very, very close to 
completing) and in doing so, the boys could decide what they wanted as a reward; naturally, the 
boys opted for a party, so, we are excited to announce that on the final week of school we will 
be throwing an OSHClub party! This will be held on Thursday 4th December at After School Care. 
  
It is essential that if you do wish for your child to attend the OSHClub party that you book your 
child into ASC in advance to ensure the correct staffing and food arrangements can be 
organised; please note that last minute bookings/drop-ins may not be accepted, and may result 
in your child having to be collected as soon as possible. 
  
Donations: 
Have any toys, games, sporting equipment, and/or art supplies lying around no longer being put 
to use?! As long as these are in working condition, please feel free to donate these to us – we 
would be love to give any toys, dress-ups, sporting equipment, games, art supplies etc. a new 
home! 
 
Medical Reminders: 
It is essential that on your child’s online enrolments any dietary requirements, allergies, and/or 
other medical conditions are noted in the appropriate sections – these come up as flags for staff 
members to view and if not noted correctly, may result in information not being listed on the 
medical flag sheet. 
 
It is also imperative that if your child does suffer from a medical condition, such as asthma, that 
the correct medication is provided to us as well as a doctor approved plan, which has been 
signed. Please note that if your child does NOT have an asthma plan provided by the doctor that 
this is removed from their online enrolment as soon as possible. 
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Recent Program Photos 
Over the past couple of weeks the boys have been engaging in various team-building challenges 
and games. Boys have also been completing activities to get to know each other more; older  
boys were teamed up with younger boys and they had an opportunity to ask each other  
questions! The following photos show the boys engaged in games such as tunnel ball, silent ball, 
a group treasure hunt where the children had to stick together and follow clues to the final  
challenge as well as completing recycling arts and crafts; some boys even made instruments! 
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                  Last Week of Term 4 at OSHClub Before and After School Care 
On the final week of school the boys will have the opportunity to get into the holiday spirit! 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
BEFORE 
SCHOOL 

ACTIVITIES 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

 
AFTER 

SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES 

Popstick  
Christmas Trees 

(Arts/crafts) 
Secret Santa Tag 

(Group game) 

Homemade 
Christmas Cards 

(Arts/crafts) 
Santa Rush 

(Group game) 

Christmas Foil 
Stars Mobile 
(Arts/crafts) 
Four Corners 
(Group game) 

Reward Party! 
Mixed party games 
(Balloon pop, pin 

the tail, piñata fun, 
musical statues)  

Santa Colouring 
Competition 
(Arts/crafts) 
Bauble Toss 

(Group game) 
 

AFTERNOON TEA 
(We provide a 

variety of fruits 
& vegetables 

everyday) 

Jam, Vegemite, 
Cheese or Honey 

Sandwiches 

Cheese and Tomato 
Pasta Bake 

Plain and Cheese 
Rice Crackers with 
a choice of Salsa 

Party Food 
(Party pies, sausage 

rolls, corn chips, 
Cheezels, chocolate, 

Marshmallows, 
Lollies, Wafers, 

Shortbread) 

Vegetarian Spring 
Rolls with a choice 

of Soy Sauce or 
Sweet Chilli 

Parent Information 

Program Coordinator: Natalya Heidler 
Program Assistants: Laura Malcolm, Stephen O’Sullivan, Pamela Alvarado & Karlie Rowe 
Ph: 0428 131 700 E: oshclub.newington@gmail.com OSHClub Head Office: (03) 8564 9000  
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is free!! Please create an account 

online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online 

account. For on the day bookings please contact phone 0428 131 700. 
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